

June 7, 2024

Jyoti Gujral Blossoms for Pink 12040 South Lakes Drive, Suite 103 Reston, VA 20191

Dear Jyoti and Blossoms for Pink,

Thank you for your generous contribution to Brem Foundation to Defeat Breast Cancer. Your tax-deductible donation of \$11,000, designated to the B-Fund, was received on May 31, 2024.

Brem Foundation is a leading organization focused on the early detection of breast cancer, driving impact and innovation through a three-pronged approach of education, access programs in underserved communities, and advocacy. Brem Foundation has been instrumental in breast cancer policy change at the local, state, and federal levels and is focused on eliminating unacceptable healthcare disparities.

Brem Foundation's work improves screening rates, health outcomes, and survival for women across the region, but particularly for women who are medically and financially underserved and those who face systemic injustices that create obstacles to accessing care.

The B-Fund, Brem's cornerstone program, covers the cost of procedures including breast biopsies, MRI, screening mammography, diagnostic mammography, and ultrasound; services range from \$105 to over \$3,000 per exam. Your generous gift has been designated to support this vital, lifesaving program.

Last month we received this letter from the Lead Medical Assistant and Biopsy Coordinator at Adventist HealthCare Imaging. It was shared with Brem Foundation, but it is a testament to the support from Blossoms for Pink. These funds are vital and together we are to be able to provide a safety-net for underserved women in the region.

"I have had the privilege of working closely with patients who require assistance through the B-Fund provided by the Brem Foundation. I want to take a moment to express my gratitude for the invaluable support that this fund has provided to our patients and our practice.



The availability of the B-Fund has been an incredible resource, particularly for those patients who may face financial barriers to accessing the care they need. It has made a significant difference in our practice, allowing us to extend care to individuals who might otherwise have been unable to afford it. Witnessing the relief and gratitude on our patients' faces when they realize they won't have to worry about the cost of their treatment is truly heartwarming....Not only does the program improve the well-being of our patients, but it also enhances the quality of service we can offer.

I am immensely proud to be part of a team that utilizes such a critical resource to support our patients and our mission. Thank you for your continued support and for making a difference in the lives of so many individuals in need.

With gratitude, Bianca"

Thank you to the fantastic Blossoms for Pink team, to your friends, supporters, volunteers and donors that come together to provide financial support to provide cost prohibitive screenings and exams for women in need.

Early detection saves lives every day. Thank you immensely for your continued support and collaboration.

In appreciation,

Clare Dougherty

CEO

